
Message for current and future parents of students from the
parents of Sophie Germain middle school students

Parents, do you want to participate in middle school life ? 3 ways to do it  :

 Sit as an elected parent on the various middle school boards and commissions :
Boards of Directors (CA), Health and Citizenship Education Committee (CESC),
Educational Commissions (CE), Disciplinaray Council (CD)…
● Are  you  a  candidate ?  Do  not  hesitate  to  contact  us  :

parents.college.sophiegermain@gmail.com 

 Join the  Socio-Educational Home (FSE)  of the middle school. The FSE is an
association jointly administered by students members of the middle school team
and parents. It aims to unite all these actors around concrete actions aimed at
supporting  socio-educational  projects  (clubs  and  workshops,  school  trips,  for
example) and making life easier for students in middle school (purchase of school
supplies,…) etc.
● Do  you  want  to  joint  the  ESF(FSE) ?  It’s  over  here  to  let  us  know  :

fse.sophiegermain@gmail.com      

 Take part in the  class councils  which take place once per semester (January
and end of May/ beginning of June). The class council is a time for discussion on
the class group and on each student. 
● Are  you  available  to  sit  on  class  council ?  Send  us  an  email  :

parents.college.sophiegermain@gmail.com

Find all our informations in « Parents talk to parents » section on e-lyco : 
https://sgermain.loire-atlantique.e-lyco.fr/parents 

An information meeting will take place in mid-September

OPEN TO ALL !  
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